
 

 

MINUTES OF THE REGULAR MEETING 

BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

NORTH COUNTY CEMETERY DISTRICT 

As of December 27, 2021  

 

The meeting of the Board of Trustees of the North County Cemetery District for December 27, 

2021, was canceled by Madan Chair Disney due to not meeting the minimum number of board 

members for a quorum. 

 

If a meeting of a legislative body of a local agency lacks a quorum, it does not constitute a meeting 

under the Brown Act and the California Government Code 54952.2 

 

 

 

The next Regular Board of Trustees meeting is scheduled for Monday January 24, 2022 and will 

begin at 5:30pm. It will be held at the district office, 2640 Glenridge road, Escondido, CA. 

 

  


